
 

 

 

 
 

PGG Weekly Call – Script (April 16th 2020) 
 
Hello, my name is Andrew Bellis.  This is the latest of our weekly update calls for unitholders in the 
Partners Group Global Income Fund. 
 
This is a very brief update due to the long holiday weekend that has just passed since our last update 
call. 
 
We have continued to see more stability in financial markets globally including the First Lien Senior 
Secured Loan markets.  As we mentioned in our last call, this has been driven by further signs that 
the COVID-19 pandemic is gradually being brought under control in many of the larger European 
economies as well as in certain areas of the US, most notably the New York area.  In addition, we saw 
further action from the US Federal Reserve at the end of last week to expand its support for the 
markets in terms of a broadening of its various asset purchase programs.  This provided the market 
with a further reason for optimism and we continued to see a slow upward trend in quoted prices on 
First Lien Senior Secured Loans albeit activity levels were low given the holiday weekend.  
 
Talk is now turning more readily to what a re-opening will look like, with the general consensus view 
being that this will be a gradual process over a number of months.  We see this as likely to start with 
certain sectors of the various economies e.g. construction, manufacturing/industrial and more areas 
of retail (as we are now starting to see in countries such as Spain and Italy).  We continue to think 
that sectors that rely on larger gatherings and/or significant travel will experience longer shutdowns 
for example the travel and leisure and entertainment sectors which we believe PGG has more limited 
exposure to as highlighted previously on one of these calls. 
 
Have a good week, Andrew 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Equity Trustees Limited ("Equity Trustees") (ABN 46 004 031 298), AFSL 240975, is the Responsible Entity for the Partners Group 
Global Income Fund. Equity Trustees is a subsidiary of EQT Holdings Limited (ABN 22 607 797 615), a publicly listed company on the 
Australian Securities Exchange (ASX: EQT) and is the Responsible Entity. This update has been prepared by Partners Group Private 
Markets (Australia) Pty Ltd ACN 624 981 282 AFSL 509285 ("PGA"), to provide general information only. In preparing this update, we 
did not take into account the investment objectives, financial situation or needs of any particular person. The information in this update 
is not intended to take the place of professional advice and you should consider talking to a financial adviser before making a decision 
about continuing to hold interests in, or proceed to redeem from the Fund. Neither PGA, Equity Trustees nor any of their related 
parties, employees or directors, provide any warranty of accuracy or reliability in relation to such information or accepts any liability to 
any person who relies on it. Past performance should not be taken as an indicator of future performance.  


